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M6 Stage 1  
Out of hours work on Princes Highway, Kimpton Street and 
Bestic Street, Rockdale 

 
August 2025 

 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal, Dharawal, Gweagal and Gadigal clans of the Eora Nation 
as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

 

As part of the permanent power supply works for the 
M6 Stage 1 Project, work will be carried out along 
Princes Highway, Kimpton Street (between 
Hattersley Street and Princes Highway), and Bestic 
Street (between Princes Highway and York Street). 
Our planned out of hours dates are: 

• 4, 5, 11, and 12 August 2025 
• Contingency dates: 6 and 13 August. 

Our approved out-of-hours for nightwork 
construction are 8pm to 5am. For the safety of 
pedestrians, motorists and our workers, this work is 
required to be carried out during the night when 
there is less traffic on the roads.  

What work are we doing?  
Work will be completed in sections to complete the 
permanent asphalt restoration and permanent line 
marking.  

Our plant and equipment will include milling machine, 
bobcat, bogie, generator, paver, rollers, utility and 
tipper trucks, lighting towers and hand tools.  
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Location of work area 

 

What will this mean for you? 
This work will be noisy and cause 
dust and vibration. We will 
implement mitigation measures to 
help reduce the impact of this work 
on local residents. 

Pedestrian access will be 
maintained around the work area. 
Please avoid parking any vehicles or 
trailers near areas where the 
reinstatement works are being 
carried out.  

Temporary parking removal and 
changes to traffic conditions will be 
required around our work areas. 
Traffic control personnel will be on 
site to assist motorists and 
pedestrians while we're working. 

Contact us 

If you need help understanding this information, 
please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on  
1800 789 297. 

1800 789 297 
 
info@M6Stage1.com.au 
 
Visit the online portal go to 
nswroads.work/M6portal 


